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The Board withdraws proposals for dividend and incentive
programs. Unchanged fees to the Board.

Prior to the Annual General Meeting on April 24, Bravida's Board of Directors has decided to
withdraw the proposals for dividend and the introduction of a long-term incentive program
(LTIP) 2020. If allowed by external conditions, the Board's ambition is to convene an
extraordinary general meeting during the autumn to resolve on the proposals.

As previously announced, Bravida's Annual General Meeting will be held on April 24, 2020 at 1:00 pm in the company's premises,
Mikrofonvagen 28, Hagersten.

In the current uncertainty as a result of covid-19, the Board of Directors of Bravida has decided to withdraw its proposals to the
Annual General Meeting on dividends and the introduction of a long-term incentive program for managers in the company.

If external conditions allow, Bravida's clear ambition is to convene an extraordinary general meeting during the autumn for
resolution on dividends and long-term incentive program.

“Covid-19 has created uncertainty in the Nordic region, but Bravida has a solid foundation. For several years, we have delivered
good cash generation and stable profitability. This gives us a strong foundation now that we are facing an uncertain future”, says
Mattias Johansson, CEO and President, Bravida.

In connection with this, Bravida's Nomination Committee has announced that they propose unchanged Board fees for 2020, an
adjustment of the previous proposal.

Possibility to vote in advance of the AGM

Due to the situation surrounding covid-19, the instructions from the authorities and recently introduced temporary legislation,
shareholders in Bravida will be given the opportunity to vote in advance. For shareholders who wish to vote in advance, information
about the voting procedure will be posted on the company's website shortly. See link for further information:

https://www.bravida.se/en/investors/corporate-governance/annual-general-meeting-2020/

For further information, please contact:
Asa Neving, CFO. Asa.neving@bravida.se, +46 8 695 22 87
Morten Kjellev, Head of Communications. morten kjellev@bravida.se, +46 72 226 37 79

Bravida is a leading multi-technical service provider in the Nordics, with more than 10,000 employees. Bravida delivers specialist services as
well as complete electrical, heating and plumbing, HVAC, security, cooling, sprinklers, technical service management and power supply
solutions. Bravida is represented in around 150 locations in Sweden, Norway, Denmark and Finland. www.bravida.se/en/



